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PE Kit – Academic Year 2025-2026 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following our proposed change of no PE kit for PE days, we have had a number of queries and concerns 
regarding this, which I have summarised below;  
 

 The children’s school uniform may get muddy or damaged 

 It could be more expensive as more uniform would have to be purchased 

 Some school uniform (skirts for example) may not be appropriate to wear for some PE lessons    
 
We do listen to parent voice and take on board these matters raised. As such, we are happy for children to 
come to school in a PE kit on PE days for the coming year. However, the PE kit MUST be:  
 

 Completely unbranded - no logos or team names visible whatsoever 

 A plain white t-shirt or polo shirt 

 Plain black shorts and/or black tracksuit - no other colour 

 Appropriate – Shorts must come at least half way down the thigh, no tight, short ‘Nike pro’ style 
shorts as these are not suitable for school.  

There are no exceptions to this and the only alternative is school uniform. We thank you in advance for 
your support with this matter.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs K Scott  
Headteacher  
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